From: <u>Debra Carnes</u>
To: <u>Everyone</u>

Subject: This week"s Take Note

Date: Friday, July 25, 2014 8:53:49 AM

You are receiving this message because you opted in to receive our newsletter. To unsubscribe or change your email communication preferences, see the links at the bottom.

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.



WSBA News and Updates

Join WSBA's Paperless License Renewal
 Campaign and opt out of receiving a paper packet in the mail come fall. It's easy: log on to myWSBA.org today, check the box indicating you'll renew online, and receive an email reminder in the fall.

On Board

- Take 5...with Governor Brian Kelly.
- Next Board of Governors meeting: <u>July 25–26</u>,
 Stevenson. The agenda and meeting materials are now <u>available online</u>. Saturday's agenda will include initial discussions on the recent <u>final report</u> issued by the Governance Task Force. The Board is now seeking member input on the contents of the report. Email your input to <u>governance@wsba.org</u>.

Opportunities for Service

- Apply for a Family Law fellowship with <u>Eastside</u> <u>Legal Assistance Program</u>
- Northwest Justice Project Board of Directors

Job Listings

See current job listings at the <u>WSBA Career</u>
 Center.

Member Resources



Advanced Planning Issues from Annuities to Social Security: The 17th Annual Elder Law Conference Sept. 12, 2014 Register online Legal Lunchbox — "Lawyers in Transition: Practical and Ethical Issues," July 29

In the News

- Oil-by-rail fight in Washington state threatens
 California gasoline prices (KELO)
- Traffic Q&A: Motorcyclists not required to carry insurance in Washington state (News Tribune)
- Washington state agency sets rules for pot edibles (The Spokesman-Review)

On the Blog

- SCOTUS in Review: Riley v. California & United
 States v. Wurie
- Top Tech Books for Lawyers

follow on Twitter | like on Facebook | forward to a friend

Copyright © 2014 Washington State Bar Association, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a WSBA member or because you signed up for this newsletter. To change your preferences for all other WSBA communications, login at

https://www.mywsba.org.

Our mailing address is: Washington State Bar Association 1325 4th Ave., Ste. 600 Seattle, WA 98101

Add us to your address book

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences